
Rivenhall Parish Council  
 

 

 

INVITE ALL RIVENHALL 

RESIDENTS TO ATTEND A PUBLIC 

FORUM TO INSPECT THE PLANS 

FOR, AND COMMENT UPON, THE 

POSSIBLE PLANNED FUTURE 

HOUSING DEVELOPMENT SITES 

WITHIN RIVENHALL PARISH, 

WHICH HAVE BEEN SUBMITTED 

TO BRAINTREE DISTRICT 

COUNCIL FOR CONSIDERATION. 
 

 

THIS PUBLIC FORUM WILL 

BE HELD IN RIVENHALL 

VILLAGE HALL ON  

TUESDAY 5 JANUARY 2016 

FROM 7.00PM UNTIL 8.00PM 

 
Keith P. Taylor 

Clerk to the Council. 


